
 

 

NEW ENGLAND HINDU TEMPLE INC 
117 Waverly Street, Ashland, MA 01721 
(508) 881-5775 

website: www.srilakshmi.org/ 

Date: 02-20- 2017 
 
 
Dear member, 
 
Namaste 
 
Thank you for your continued support by being an annual member of NEHTI. 
Your membership expires on the last day of every year. To avoid any lapse in 
your membership and to keep it current, I request that your annual membership due of $120 be 
paid at your earliest convenience. 

It is recommended that the annual membership dues are paid before March 15, 2017 to become 
eligible and receive a ballot and other rights by maintaining the membership without any lapse. 
Going forward we recommend our members to pay the same before January 31st of every year. 

This is a system generated e-mail. Please ignore this email, if the payment is already made for 
Current year Annual Membership. 

 

Also please confirm your address either by calling front desk , mentioning it in your payment or 
sending an email to the  Secretary@srilakshmi.org 

 

May the blessings of Sri Lakshmi be always with you and your family! 

If there are any concerns please send a email to Secretary@srilakshmi.org . 

 
Best Regards, 

 Raj 

Secretary 
NEHTI 

 


